
Help Brighten the Holidays at The Children’s Inn – donate to Our Gingerbread Gift Shop!

Each year, The Inn transforms into a place of hope and joy for children and families dealing with serious illnesses. This year,
we are excited to continue a beloved tradition—our Holiday Gingerbread Gift Shop—which offers a magical experience for
the children staying with us. But we need your help to make it happen!

DONATION GUIDELINES
Gifts must arrive by Thursday, December 5, 2024.

Gift items should be new and in original packaging – please leave items unwrapped.
Please note we cannot accept stuffed animals, plush toys, or Play-Doh.

Monetary gifts are gratefully accepted. Please indicate “holiday wish list” in your memo or comments.
For questions, please contact The Donation Department at 301-496-5672 or email Mary Miller mary.miller3@nih.gov

SEND OR DELIVER GIFTS TO
The Children’s Inn Donation Dept.
7 West Drive, Bethesda, MD 20814

Thank you for making the
holidays bright for Inn families!

childrensinn.org
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Gifts for Children
Dolls/Barbies
Action figures
Cars/Trucks
Legos
Sticker books
Board games

Gifts for Teens, Young Adults, and Caregivers
Make-up & nail polish sets
Legos
Cell phone cases & pop sockets
Bath bombs, skin care, face masks
Fitness trackers
Jewelry sets & wallets
Men’s & Women’s body sets
Portable cell phone charger
Yeti/Tervis style mugs/water bottles

Women’s beauty gift sets
Adult coloring books/colored pencils
Men’s grooming products & kits
Purses & wallets
2025 planners & notepads
Sudoku, word searches, crossword puzzles
Travel bags/cosmetic bags for toiletries

Gifts for All Ages
Cologne and perfume
Earbuds/headphones
Journals
Pajamas
Puzzles
Slippers
Sports equipment
Tote bags, fanny packs, and crossbody bags
Winter Hats, Gloves, Scarves, and Jackets
Wireless speakers
Gift cards: Amazon, VISA, MasterCard, Target gift
card, Grub Hub, Ulta/Sephora, Door Dash
(amounts of $10, $15, $25, & $100)


